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Good Morning!

I am sending my submission regarding changes to zoning in White Rock's town 
centre.
My vote is Yes to  approving the proposed zoning amendment, because this 
amendment would allow more affordable housing choices, more green spaces--and I 
am definitely in favour of No More Towers!

Please reply and confirm that you received this message and that I have
voted. Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,
Trudy Bishop
215- 1280 Fir Street
White Rock, B.C. V4B 4B1
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